
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear residents  
 
Please see below this week’s updates.  
  
Maintenance and words update 
 

Turf replacement 
A number of grassed areas around the parklands are currently cordoned off from public access to allow 
for turf replacement works. Access to these areas will be limited until early January while establishment 
of new turf is completed. 
 
Queensland Rail: South Bank platform upgrade works  
As part of the South Bank platform 1 upgrade, Queensland Rail will undertake platform works in 
November (weather and construction conditions permitting).  
 

For the safety of customers and construction workers, these works have been scheduled over weekends 
when rail traffic does not service the platform and customers cannot access the platform.  
 
Nearby residents may experience some noise associated with construction activity, machinery and truck 
movements.  
 
A single lane closure will be in place on Tribune Street, South Brisbane to assist with construction works 
occurring over weekends. For more information, click here.  
 

Arbour North window cleaning 
As you would be aware, apartment windows at Arbour Apartments (northern block) will be cleaned on 
both Grey Street and Little Stanley Street from Monday 8 November to  Wednesday 10 November. 
 
Footpaths will not be blocked off but there will be slight diversions with ‘people working above’ signage 
in place to advise pedestrians. 
 

Please note the information provided is subject to change, we will advise you as soon as possible if 

there are any changes to the timings indicated. 

 

 

 

 
  

Weekly update: Tuesday 2 November  



 

Local events calendar 

For up to date information on events occurring and around the precinct, please click on the links below.  
South Bank events  
Queensland Conservatorium 
QPAC 
 
Below is an overview of events planned for the next fortnight. Please note these are subject to change. 
 

 
 
Contacts 

South Bank Corporation 
Please contact South Bank Corporation if you have enquiries about Grey Street, Little Stanley Street, 
retail in the parklands, eatSouthBank, the master plan and carpark on feedback@south-bank.net.au. 
 
City Parklands Services (CPS) 
For events or operational enquires in the parklands, please contact CPS on info@cityparklands.com.au.  

 

https://www.visitbrisbane.com.au/south-bank/news/whats-on-at-south-bank?sc_lang=en-au
https://www.queenslandconservatorium.com.au/
https://www.qpac.com.au/event
mailto:feedback@south-bank.net.au
mailto:info@cityparklands.com.au

